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City Affected

Virginia Beach

Streets Affected

Bayway Rd
Freemac Dr
Gay Dr
Laskin Rd

Project Scope

Installation of: 

	↗ 1877’ of 8” steel

	↗ 1118’ of 8” plastic

Our Commitment 

Virginia Natural Gas is committed to 
completing our project as quickly 
and safely as possible and with 
minimal service interruptions. We will 
keep you informed of any construction 
work affecting your neighborhood. 
Thank you for your patience.

Questions?
757.616.7565 
VNGSAVE@southernco.com

Virginia Natural Gas provides safe and reliable natural gas services to more  
than 310,000 customers across southeastern Virginia. To ensure the safety  
and reliability of our distribution system, we are investing in some important 
infrastructure improvements. 

This project is for the reconnection of our gas facilities that were previously 
disconnected to avoid conflicts with the Laskin Rd bridge and roadway improvements. 
VNG will also make necessary enhancements to our natural gas pipeline system to 
ensure our customers have safe and reliable natural gas when they need it and for 
generations to come. 

As with any infrastructure project, there may be temporary inconveniences while  
work is underway. This project will be coordinated with local officials and will use  
traffic control measures that meet Virginia Department of Transportation standards.  
We take great care in implementing the safest and best construction practices to 
protect your property during construction and will make every effort to restore it to  
its original condition. 

We understand your time is valuable, so we take great care in implementing 
construction practices that limit disturbances to homeowners and businesses.  
We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to complete  
this important project.


